
 

 

GOODWILL MESSAGE IN COMMEMORATION OF THE 

RETIRING DRIECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCE MANAGEMENT, 

FEDERAL MINISTRY OF EDUCATION MR. DAVID K. GENDE 

On behalf of the Management and Staff of Tertiary Education Trust 

Fund (TETFund), I wish to sincerely felicitate and commemorate 

with you on your successful retirement from active service having 

served the Ministry and your Country in the Civil Service of the 

Federation for Thirty Five (35) Years. 

There is no doubt that your 35 years of service has significantly 

brought great changes and innovation to the ministry and the 

education sector in general. As a Director of Human Resource 

Management, your contributions in human capital development 

and ensuring efficiency in organizational stability, transformation 

and growth cannot be over-emphasized. It is believed that for any 

organization to grow, it human capital development must be at 

best as it is the engine room for which other activities in the 

organization revolves around and this, you have strategically 

demonstrated during your service years through the prowess of 

your administrative skills. 

The Fund wishes to sincerely commend all your effort, cooperation 

and support during your years of service. We wish you a successful 

retirement.  

May the Almighty God grant you more wisdom and good health in 

your future endeavours. 

 

Signed: 

 

Arc. Sonny S.T. Echono 
Executive Secretary 

 


